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RESOURCE MANAGEMENT ROUTING SHEET 

Application Number: 42-069-1357ANG-ERP 

Date Received: 11/12/98 

Date Issued: / / 

Mail Type: PENDING APPL. CORR. 

Project Name: SOUTH HANCOCK ROAD 

************************************************************ 
* Name Job Title Office * 

************************************************************ 

RUTH GRADY ENGINEER ORL 

VICTORIA NATIONS ENVIRONMENTAL SPECIALIST ORL 

GENERAL COUNSEL: 

Comments: 

REVISED PLANS (11 X 17) 

Copied and Routed By: Pk on 
MAIL ROUTED FROM: ORL P OCESSED BY: SA 

Date : 11/13/98 

Appl. Received:lO/19/98 

Related Permit: 

F.O.R.: 



VtIB 135 West Central Boulevard 

Suite 1150 

Orlando 
Florida 32801-2436 
407 839 4006 

FAX 407 839 4008 

November 12, 1998 

Ref: 60581.00 

Ms. Ruth Grady 
Engineer 
St. Johns River Water Management District 
618 E. South Street 
Orlando, Florida 32801 

If you should have any questions or need additional information, please give me a call at (407) 
839-4006. 

Very truly yours, 

VANASSE HANGEN BRUSTLIN, INC. 

Paul W. Yeargain, P.E. 
Senior Stormwater Engineer 

cc: Frederick J. Schneider, P.E., Lake County 
Matthew E. Kalus, Lake County 
J. Dwayne Darbonne, P.E., VHB, Inc. 

Project file 
Correspondence file 

Attachments 

\\Fyeargain\\\F1-orla\projects\6058l \WP\LETTERS\RGradyll-12-98 

NOV i Z 1998 j - - 
R EC OR U S 
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Sheets 3, 4, 6 Updated to include minimum swale depths. 
Sheet 9 Updated to include the inverts of the culvert. 
Sheet 11 Updated to show the inverts and pipe sizes of the portion of the 

storm sewer to be constructed as a part of this project. 
Sheet 16 Updated to include the inverts of the culvert. 

.4 Vanasse Hang ,rustlin Inc. 
Transportation 

Land Development 

Environmental Services 

Re: South Hancock Road 
Application No. 42-069-1357 ANG-ERP 
Pending Application Correspondence 

Dear Ms. Grady: 

As per our telephone conversation on November 11, 1998, we are transmitting three (3) copies of 
the following construction plan sheets for the above-referenced project: 


